
Updated Covid 19 guidelines for All Creatures Veterinary Hospital 

 

Everyone wears a mask in the hospital. 

Existing clients who are current on COVID 19 vaccination are welcome 
inside the practice, as long as they are not feeling ill/running a fever. 

Existing clientele who are not currently vaccinated for Covid 19 must 
remain outdoors while we extend curbside service. 

New clientele must be vaccinated for COVID 19, with proof of 
vaccination. 

We strongly encourage our wonderful clientele who are not yet immunized for 
COVID 19 to check with their physicians/health care providers to see if they 
qualify/are eligible to be vaccinated. If you qualify, please get the vaccine! We 
need all of you folks to stay healthy to take care of our great patients (and 
yourselves)! 
  
  
  
Be well, Larry Downes, DVM and staff 
Aug. 1, 2021 


